
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 August 2006 

20. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS 
 
 The Board resolved to accept a supplementary report in respect to Youth Development Fund 

applications for three young people to attend the National Hip Hop Championships in Wellington and to 
accept a deputation from the Charleston Neighbourhood Group. 

 
 The reasons why the report was not on the agenda and why it could not wait until the next meeting 

were explained to the meeting and were advised as follows: 
 
 (a) Why the items are not on Agenda 
 
  “The reason why this report has not been placed on the Board agenda for this meeting is 

because it is a request for emergency funding for three applicants to be able to attend a national 
competition in Wellington.  Unfortunately, it took the applicants some time to identify what was 
an appropriate source of funding to apply for and by the time they did and completed the 
application it was just two days before the Board was due to meet.” 

 
 (b) Why matters cannot wait until the next meeting 
 
  “The reason why discussion of this report cannot be delayed until a subsequent meeting of the 

Board is that the competition is on 1 July and the funds are needed to be approved before then 
as otherwise the young people will not be able to attend the event.” 

 
 


